
The Winston-Salem Urban Area MPO 
needs your input as part of long-range 

transportation plans update!

The Winston-Salem Urban Area MPO Presents

VIRTUAL 
PUBLIC MEETING

Thursday, October 22nd from 5:30-6:30PM

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION

○○ Draft Comprehensive Transportation Plan 
(CTP) and Congestion Management Plan (CMP) 
Recommendations

○○ Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) 2045 
Amendment

CITY OF WINSTON-SALEM CONTACT

Byron Brown, Principal Planner
Email: byronb@cityofws.org 

Phone: 336-747-6871

Additional information available at 
www.wsmtpupdate.com


